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Any course offered by a department must be approved by that department’s curriculum committee
and is then “on the books.”  Departments will then decide whether/how to approve new courses
offered by the College and other College departments as technical or program electives.

Any Engineering (EG) or Engineering, Science, Technology and Society (ESTS) course must be
approved by the undergraduate curriculum committee comprising the five Directors of
Undergraduate Studies and the Assistant Dean for Academic Affairs.*  EG and ESTS courses
approved by this undergraduate curriculum committee will then go to College Council for final
approval.  Departments will then decide whether/how to approve new courses offered by the
College and other College departments as technical or program electives.

*Changed from “Director of Academic Affairs,” which was the text originally approved by
the College Council, to align with Dean’s Office organizational responsibilities.


